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April 10, 2023 
 
Via Electronic Mail 
Interim Joint Committee on Appropriations and Revenue 
c/o Jennifer Hays, Committee Staff Administrator 
700 Capital Avenue 
Frankfort, KY 40601 
 
 Re: Report of the Public Protection Cabinet  
 
Dear Committee Members: 
 
 In discharge of the new requirements imposed upon the Public Protection Cabinet by Senate Bill 
99 of the 2023 Regular Session of the Kentucky General Assembly, please find attached two spreadsheets 
containing information required to be disclosed to the Interim Joint Committee on Appropriations and 
Revenue.  Please be advised of two items related to these documents: 
 

1. Address information for online donors to the respective funds is not maintained by the Public 
Protection Cabinet.  That information is maintained by Kentucky Interactive (“KI”), a contractor of 
the Commonwealth.  That information has been requested, and we will supplement our report 
with that address information as soon as is feasible.   

 
2. In order to obtain information from the Federal Emergency Management Agency (“FEMA”), the 

Public Protection Cabinet was required to sign a data sharing agreement that requires us to hold 
certain data, including personally identity information (“PII”), confidentially.  As such, we have 
redacted the certain data if it was obtained via that data sharing arrangement.  In instances where 
the data was obtained from another source, we have included the address information in an 
unredacted form.  I am including a copy of the data sharing agreement for your reference.   

 
If I may be of additional assistance, please contact me.   
 
        Sincerely, 
 
 
 
        Jacob C. Walbourn 
        General Counsel 
 
Attachments 


